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Dear «Parental_Salutation» «Parents_Surname» 

Transition to The County High School, Leftwich 
 
Welcome to The County High School, Leftwich. I am really pleased that we have been able 
to offer a place to «Child_Forename» «Child_Surname» for September 2023 and thought 
you would appreciate some information about the forthcoming transition arrangements. 
 
You are invited to school on Thursday 20th April 2023 at 6.00pm when Senior Staff will begin 
to demonstrate how our values of ‘Aspiration, Kindness and Pride’ begin with our approach 
to transition. Information will be shared on how we will get to know your child whilst they 
complete their final months at Primary School and advice on how best to prepare for High 
School.  Details of our Transition Project will be discussed and how tutor groups across the 
year group are created.  There will be an opportunity for you to find out about practical 
arrangements such as our cashless catering system and the process for ordering our school 
uniform.  We request children do not attend this event. 
 
Now that places have been confirmed, over the coming weeks, Mrs Marklove, Year 7 
Learning Leader will be making contact with all students and their Year 6 teachers in order 
to discover more about them, their learning and their aspirations.  Mrs Marklove will show 
your child a short film of Life at Leftwich and leave them with a Guide to Transition to read 
and share with you at home.    
 
A further parent and student information evening will be held on Thursday 22nd June at 
6.00pm. Details of this event will be sent out in June.  
 
To assist in the smooth transition from Primary to Secondary School, all students are invited 
to attend The County High School, Leftwich, for a two-day induction visit on Thursday 6th  
and Friday 7th July.  Again, details will follow. 
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Below you will find a summary of these and other key dates. 
 

Date Time Event 
Thursday 20th April 2023 6.00pm Parent/Carer Information Evening 

(parents/carers only) 
Wednesday 21st June 
2023 

4pm – 6pm Biometric Registration for Cashless 
Catering (drop-in for parents/carers and 
students) 

Thursday 22nd June 2023 6.00pm Parent/Carer and Student Information 
Evening 

Thursday 6th July and 
Friday 7th July 2023 

9am – 3pm 2 Day Transition Visit 

Tuesday 5th September 
2023 

School Hours 
(8.40am – 3.20pm) 

School year starts  

 
Enclosed in this pack is our Registration Form, Biometric and In-Touch Communication 
consent forms, together with information on music lessons and a uniform order form. 
Please complete all relevant forms in full, returning to us by Thursday 20th April; a pre-paid 
envelope has been provided for your convenience.  Following receipt, your details will be 
added to our mailing list in order for us to keep you updated directly with key Transition 
information.   
 
Thank you for choosing The County High School, Leftwich; we look forward to welcoming 
you in person.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mr Richard Warburton 
Headteacher 
 

If you no longer wish to accept the offer of a place at our school, please contact 
AdmissionsCWAC@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk at the earliest opportunity. 
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